
 

 
May 13, 2015 

 

 Dear Parents, 

 It is our pleasure to announce that the Knowledge and Human Development Agency 
DSIB Inspection Report for Greenfield Community School has been released, and 
can be found on the KHDA website on the following link: 

 http://www.khda.gov.ae/En/Directory/SchoolProfile.aspx?SID=350 

 The report is a comprehensive audit of the school, identifying the many strengths of 
the school and making recommendations for us to focus on in our cycle of school 
improvement. We are delighted to confirm that GCS has been given a rating of ‘Good’ 
and to see that the DSIB has recognised that there have been significant moves forward 
in the quality of teaching and learning, attitudes and behaviour, attendance and 
punctuality, health and safety and the leadership and management  of the school. I 
was particularly pleased that we were rated Outstanding for Health and Safety across 
all areas of the school and that our innovative curriculum for Grades 11 and 12 was 
also rated as Outstanding. 

 The report has identified areas in which we can work on, these align with our self-
evaluation. We are committed to building on the encouraging inspection result that 
recognises the strong foundation of the International Baccalaureate Curriculum.  

 Please do read the report: it is an informative and affirming document. If you have any 
questions, please contact the school.  

 Finally, we will be investing in excess of AED 5,000,000 in campus upgrades during the 
coming months, the main ones include: 

• The Auditorium will be upgraded with a new stage, seating, sound and lighting 
system. 

• The Kindergarten playground will receive new equipment. 
• The Sports Hall will benefit from new basketball hoops, acoustic panels and flooring. 
• The large sports pitch will be resurfaced. 
• Information Technology will be upgraded throughout the school. 

We  remain committed to providing your child(ren) with a world class education and 
will continue our cycles of improvement and investment. 

I thank you for for your support.    

Andrew Wood 
Principal 
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